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KEY DATES

13 JUNE 2025MELBOURN VILLAGE COLLEGE

15 - 17 June
DofE Silver Expedition
________________________
16 - 20 June
Year 7 and 8 MEP Learning 
Week
________________________
18 June
Primary Football Event SSP
________________________
19 June
Year 7 &  8 MEP London
Trip
________________________
23 - 28 June
Year 8 and 9 Germany Trip
________________________
24 June
GCSE ART Exhibition 
________________________
26 June
Year 11 Prom
________________________
4 July
Year 10 Reports to Parents
________________________
2 - 13 July
Year 9 MEP China Trip
________________________ 
6-8 July
DofE Silver Expedition
Qualifier 
________________________
8 July
Year 6 Parents’ Evening

Dear Parents and Carers,

It’s been another busy and enriching week here at MVC!

On Tuesday, our Year 10 Mandarin Excellence Programme
(MEP) students enjoyed a vibrant cultural experience with a trip
to Chinatown. My sincere thanks to Mrs Ni for organising such
a valuable outing that brought language learning to life beyond
the classroom.

We were also pleased to welcome many of you to our Parents’
Forum yesterday. It was fantastic to have such thoughtful and
constructive conversations about the direction of the school –
your support and feedback are greatly appreciated.

This week, we were delighted to welcome Mark Dawes from the
University of Cambridge, who joined us for curriculum leaders
training with some of our Year 9 and 10 teams. Mark is
supporting us as we continue developing our new assessment
model. Many thanks to Ms Cooke, Mr Luxton, and Mr Willder
for their work on this important project.

Finally, as the GCSE period draws to a close, I would like to
take a moment to express just how proud I am of our Year 11
students. They have conducted themselves with maturity,
resilience, and determination throughout the exam season, and
we are all rooting for them as they approach the finish line.

Wishing you a restful weekend.

Mrs R Spencer
Principal



First Name  
Year
Group

Poppy 7

Khadija 7

Elsie 7

Arthur 7

Sophie 8

Isobel 8

Florrie 8

Lily 8

Annabelle 8

Lottie 8

Danny 9

Josh 9

Luke 9

Emily 9

Ellie 10

Tyler 10

Imogen 10

PARENTAL
LETTERS
Key letters sent to parents and
carers are available to download
from our website here.

TUTEES OF THE WEEK

Our tutees of the week receive
hot chocolate and marshmallows
on Wednesday or Friday
morning as a reward for having a
great week. All pupils receive a
certificate to take home.

Year 10 Creative Cooking

The Year 10 students have been busy in the kitchen
independently preparing a variety of carbohydrate rich meals.
The students demonstrated creativity and focus as they
produced some fantastic dishes

Year 8 Gaudi Art work 

Year 8 students have been studying Gaudi Architecture, and have
designed some wonderful  plaques to reflect his signature and art
work. 

https://www.melbournvc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/Parental-Letters.php


Celebrating Success 

George Munday 

I am sure many of you will remember ex pupil George Munday
(current Yr13). George has been offered a professional football
contract with Cambridge United after completing a successful
sixth form scholarship with them. 

Whilst at MVC , George was instrumental in helping his year
group win the County Cup in 2022 (a huge achievement for a
school of our size!). George was an all-rounded sportsman and
excelled at the 200m in athletics. 

We hope to invite George back to MVC to deliver a motivational
speech to our pupils when he makes his professional debut!

Congratulations George on this amazing achievement.

Ronnie and George ride for a local club called
Biketrialacademyuk, in Longstowe. Both boys
have already competed in several British
rounds throughout the UK, and this weekend
they have a national competition in Derbyshire. 

Trials is a sport where you ride specifically
designed bikes over obstacles to gain points
without putting your feet down. Ronnie will be
representing the UK next month when he
competes in the world youth games in Spain. 

Ronnie and George 



Community News 

MVC Messages 

Parent/Carer Catering Survey

Our catering provider ‘Caterlink
Ltd’ would value your feedback to

enable them to improve the
service that they provide to you

and your child. Please can we ask
that you take the time to complete
the parent survey by following the

link below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
SXMHL8D

 

MVC Vacancy

MVC is seeking to appoint a
Receptionist for 37 hours per

week term time only + 5
professional days. 

Please see the school website
for below for further details 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/13
7527/EDV-2025-MVC-25876

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SXMHL8D
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SXMHL8D
https://mynewterm.com/jobs/137527/EDV-2025-MVC-25876
https://mynewterm.com/jobs/137527/EDV-2025-MVC-25876

